he News Journal of Peace Lutheran Academy

End of Week 7 – Friday, October 12, 2018

"Learn-by-Heart" - Leaders for Next Week - Catechetical Week#8

Bible Verse: Margit Khode – Psalm 139:13-14a

Catechism: The Creed

Matthias Raffa — The First Article

Hannah Uttenreither – What does this mean? Pt. 1

Elizabeth Vogt — What does this mean? Pt. 2

Harvest Hoedown! This year's harvest party for all Academy students and their families will be held **Thursday**, **November 1**, from 6:00pm-9:30pm. Our theme this year is pioneers. Students are encouraged to dress like a pioneer from the 1800's. That night we will have a potluck dinner followed by a pioneer era movie. More details on the party will come home on the invitation next week. A quick planning meeting for all parents interested in helping out will be held this Sunday after Bible Class. The meeting will be over by the time students are done singing for the late service.

Brrrrrrrr! Now that it actually seems to be fall, please make sure your child has their sweatpants and sweatshirt for recess and a light jacket, too.

Have You Seen Our Visitors? Mrs. Elizabeth Ekblad and Mr. Steven Krycho, students from Concordia University Wisconsin, have been observing in the Academy this week and will also be here Monday and Tuesday next week. Both are part of the classical education program at Concordia run by Dr. Mobley. They need to observe and/or assist at several classical schools are part of the requirements for their program.

Cherub and Academy Choirs– sing for both services Sunday, October 14. All students should be present and ready to sing at **7:05am.** Thank you!

Preschool & **Kindergarten Korner!** -Parents, please read and return the attached permission slip for our pumpkin patch trip on Monday, October 22nd. Based on the responses I received, preschool and kindergarten will be dismissed at 12:30. Questions or concerns, let me know!

Get Those Haircuts! Next Friday, October 19, is Academy Picture Day! Mrs. Kim Rossing will be taking pictures again this year. Attached to this Ac'Cents are the order forms. Each student must have an order form filled out, but you may pay with one check. This is a uniform event so kindergarten through eighth grade must be wearing their uniforms that day. All students whether you order pictures or not will have their picture taken for use in the Yearbook.

The Fall Submission Date For Boxtops Is Fast Approaching. Please turn in your box tops by **October 21**st so they can be included in this submission. This is an easy way for all families to help the Academy. Last year we received over \$300. Let's make it higher this school year!

Academy Choir Singing With Kapelle Choir – Friday, October 26. As the letter stated last week we will provide a light supper that night so students can stay through after school. Thanks to all for allowing your children to participate. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.

Mine? Have you seen the Quilt behind the Scrip counter? Take a picture and share it with friends! As soon as you have sold your 25 tickets please turn the ticket stubs and money into the office. The drawing will be Sunday, November 11!

Dates to Remember -

Sun.	Oct. 14	Academy and Cherub Choirs sing for both services
Wed.	Oct. 17	Field Trip 1st - 8th
Mon.	Oct. 22	Field Trip Preschool - 2 nd
Fri.	Oct. 19	Academy Picture Day/Fish Fry 4:30pm
Fri.	Oct. 26	End of 1st Quarter/Academy Choir Sings with Kapelle Choir